
 
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 
18th January 2019 - Our “Value for life” is Love 

Love never fails. Corinthians 13:8 

 

 Head Teacher’s Hello: 
 

Dear all, this week has flown we are all working hard especially the school council with their healthy initiative 
and if you have any questions you need answering don't forget to jot them down so they can research them 
and give you an answer.  I also hope to have my first piece of toast with my fruit next week, but if I have any 
questions I will be sure to call on them. I'm also looking forward to seeing you at the Christingle service on 
Friday and don't worry about the fire risk...glow sticks are the future! Your children may also be informing 
you that LOVE is all around. As Martin Luther King said "I have decided to stick to love...Hate is too great a 
burden to bear.” So if you hear the Beatles in school and LOVE, Love , Love you will know we are exploring 
our Christian value with gusto. Remember if you have any questions or concerns our door is truly open. 
 
Mrs Mowbray 
 

School Christingle is next Friday 25th January at All Saints Church at 2.30pm.  If you 
are able to walk across to chruch with us assisting with our younger children that would be very much 
appreciated please arrive in school at 2.20pm  We hope to see as many of you as possible in church.  
 

Snack  – As you are all aware we are starting to serve toast at break starting Monday 21st January for 

those children who have signed up in year 1 to Year 6.  Please can I remind you to sign up for the term prior 

to the deadline of 8am on Monday 21st January at which time the icon will be deactivated on your ParentPay 

app and you will no longer be able to sign up.  If you have any problems contact the school office who will 

be happy to help you. 

Sunday Family Service – Family service is held at All Saints Church in Glazebury at 11am on the first 

Sunday of every month. Rev Jan would love to see all our families at this family friendly service. 

Parents/Carers, I realise how restricted the parking is around school BUT we have a number of 
parents/Carers that are disabled and have made prior arrangements to have access to the STAFF car park. A 
small number of parents are coming into the car park resulting in blocking people in and making the access we 
are providing VERY difficult. This is causing unnecessary distress and ill feeling. I am sure now you are aware 
of the situation you will ensure that the carpark enables our disabled parents the access they need.  

 PTA – The first meeting this year is on Monday 21st January at 6pm in the school staff room.  The 
PTA did a fantastic job in their fundraising last year and raised an amazing amount of money.  The money 
raised funded the playground project and a new stage and our children had a lot of fun enjoying the 
fundraising events they did. 
Please come along on Monday evening to contribute to ideas for fundraising for our children this year and 
have a chat and a coffee with fellow Mums. 
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 Admissions – Community Schools in Warrington are proposing to make changes to their 

admission arrangements for pupils joi`ning from September 2020.  Please visit the Council’s website for more 

information.  Proposed arrangements for admission to our school are available to view or download from our 

website.  For a paper copy, please speak to the school office. 

The consultation period runs from 6 December 2018 until 31 January 2019. 

 

Nut Free School – Please remember we are a nut free school.  Please don’t send any products 

containing nuts to school in lunch boxes or snacks.  Thanks in advance. 

 

 Come along to our exciting After School Club where you can have fun with your friends or 
relax and read a book.  A light snack is served and the activities we have planned for the first week back from 
half term as follows: 
 
 

Day Focus Task Also Available 

Monday Storytelling with 
Mrs Cunningham 

Giant bubbles, small world play, board games 

Tuesday Outdoor Sports Top Trumps, drawing/colouring, construction, chalk board 

Wednesday Craft Badminton in the hall, Lego, cars 

Thursday Baking Small world play, giant snakes & ladders, board games 

Friday Film Night Giant Jenga, Top Trumps, cards, Lego 

Every afternoon session children will be supported with their homework & reading 

 
 
 

Whole school attendance so far this academic year is 96.28% 
Glazebury School attendance target is 96% 

 
Attendance for Week Commencing 14th January 2019 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Prescott - Reception attendance    97.98%  

Mr Snelson - Year 1 attendance    100% Well Done 

Mr Snelson - Year 2 attendance  99.26% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance  100% Well Done 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance  93.16% 

Mrs Lees-Smith - Year 5 attendance  96.49% 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance  97.04% 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Award 

Oscar S 

For settling into Nursery so well.  Well 

done Oscar. 

Joseph P 

For working hard to improve his 

handwriting 

Jenson W 

For his hard work in literacy this week 

Daniel C 

For a high standard of work in maths 

and science 

 

 

      Golden Ticket Winners:      

Class 1: Camilla, Isa, Lincoln, Max, Olivia B, Rory, Oscar, Xanthe, Sophie, Oliver 

Class 2: Joseph, Luca, Sanam, Evie, Riley, Maisie, Theo, Sophia, George, Marco, Lucie, 

Isabella, Daniel, Fynn 

Class 3: Angelica, Darcy, Emma, Emmeline, Harrison, Jenson, Jessica, Maggie, 

Melissa, Niamh, Oliver H, Oscar 

Class 4: William D, Chloe, Faith S, Faith R (x2), Edward, Daniel C, Scarlett, Amelia, 

Charlie B, Eva, Sam, Stanley, Zach, Joshua, Bethan, Harry, Charles, Loretta, Emmie, 

Alfie 

Good Learning Behaviour 

Oliver C 

For working so hard in maths this week 

Noah H 

For improving his concentration and 

effort 

Melissa R T 

Super effort, determination and hard 

work in maths 

Charlie B 

For positive attitude to learning.  Well 

done! 
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